The display window by the front door is
being dedicated to display a Featured
Woodcarver each and every month. For the
month of August, the window honored Gary
Freeman. September we celebrate the work
of Jeff Moore. Who knows, maybe October
could showcase your work?

A big thank you goes out to all who have
been helping paint and repair the front of the
club building. It's really starting to take
shape, but there's still a fair bit to go. If
you'd like to pitch in, stop in and see us on
Tuesday nights while the weather still holds.

Nominations are being listed for Board of
Directors. Please have a look on the Club
Bulletin Board. If you would like to serve,
just add your name or see Bill Taylor.

Legendary Artist Rich Wetherbee is offering
seminars October 16-18 from 6-9pm for
only $30.00 per night. All proceeds are
being donated to the club in honor of Gary
Freeman, so be sure to sign up. Rich is a
terrific instructor and this is a great way to
give back to the club and help honor Gary's
memory.

If that's not cool enough, Randy Hurst is
offering all day seminars the weekend of
November 3rd and 4th. Randy's always a
hoot. You don't want to miss out on this.
Stay tuned for further details...

September/October 2018

The Club will be hosting a Sale the 2nd
Tuesday of each month from 6-8pm.

If you have items for the Gift Shop, please
bring them in. We're hoping to advertise this
event and make it a successful club venture.

Rich Wetherbee Seminars
October 16-18
6-9pm, $30 per night

Converse Historical Society

Hallowe'en Festival

October 20

6-9:30pm, FREE for Club/Society Members
$10 for non-members

EWCC Ornament Carve
October 27

Trick or Treat
October 31

Randy Hurst Seminar
November 3-4

Christmas in Converse
December 6
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We’ll hold our next Board Meeting on
December 4, 2018 at 6 pm to conduct
business. All are welcome. We need officers
present and accounted for and require five
board members for a quorum. If you have
any ideas for subjects that need covered,
drop us a note.

One item we will be addressing is the need
to make some corrections to our by-laws.
This would be a good meeting to attend as
this will certainly affect the future of the
club.

from the Kitchen of Bill Taylor
Tomato Soup

Take one can of tomato soup
Empty in small pan

Heat on stove

Serve
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President Jeff Moore
Jjmoorecrna@aol.com
765-271-4534

Vice President Jack Shelton
Jack.Shelton@comcast.com
765-603-1066

Secretary Bob Alexander
balex1943@gmail.com
Treasurer Jim Stewart
jpstewart1947@yahoo.com
765-459-3857

Financial Secretary Mildred Freeman
mfreeman(@comteck.com
765-395-3943

Librarian Steve Fowler
scfowler@comteck.com
765-667-1658

Newsletter Bob Freeman
caliburn@comteck.com
765-669-3121



